
 

 

 

Lab-technician 

The Bazzini Lab at the Stowers Institute for Medical Research has an opening for a laboratory 
technician to help addressing fundamental questions in biology related to post-transcriptional 
regulation. 

The lab is particularly interested in unraveling molecular mechanisms to affect mRNA 
stability/translation and how those regulations can affect development or be related with human 
diseases. 

DNA cloning experience is required. And tissue culture (transfection human cells) and/or zebrafish 
injection experience would be ideal but not required.  

Successful candidates will have the ability to work in a team-oriented environment. 

Application Instructions: To apply, please submit a cover letter (less than a page) that includes a short 
summary of interests, a CV (3 pages max), and the contact information of 3 professional references to 
Dr. Ariel Bazzini arb@stowers.org cc: careers@stowers.org  

Lab-website: Bazzini-lab.website Twitter: @BazziniLab 

 

About the Stowers Institute for Medical Research 

The Stowers Institute for Medical Research is a world-class basic biomedical research organization 
focused on improving our understanding of fundamental mechanisms of biology and using this 
knowledge to guide the development of innovative treatments to improve human health.  

Our dedicated scientists collaborate across a variety of disciplines, studying many different aspects 
of health and disease. A primary goal of our research is to understand the principles that guide the 
function and behavior of living organisms and individual cells. Discoveries resulting from this kind of 
research often prove to be major milestones along the path toward novel therapies and cures.  

Jim Stowers, founder of American Century Investments, and his wife, Virginia, opened the Institute 
in 2000. Currently, the Institute is home to about 500 researchers and support personnel, over 20 
independent research programs, and more than a dozen technology development, core and support 
facilities. In 2012, the Institute welcomed the first class of predoctoral researchers into The 
Graduate School of the Stowers Institute (GSSIMR).  

Discover more about us at www.stowers.org and www.stowers.org/gradschool. 


